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Jon C. Madonna 767 Fifth Avenue
Chairman and New York, NY 10153
Chief Executive Telephone 212 909 5165

Telefax 212 909 5660
Internet jmadonna@kpmg.com

February 5, 1996

Mr. Ronald A. Cuccaro, SPPA
President & Chief Executive Officer
Adjusters International

Executive Office

126 Business Park Drive

Postal Box 90

Utica, New York 13503-0090

Dear Ron:

Having just received our final payment from AllState, I want to
thank you for your efforts on our behalf. This was clearly a
difficult case and we are all pleased to have it behind us.
Without your assistance, I’m not sure where we would be.

Although we all had our frustrations over the past six months,
my respect for you and your organization has certainly
increased. If there is anything I can do to assist you with our
Firm, please feel free to call me.

Very truly yours,

JCM/kmh



